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I am writing in opposition of House Bill 3362.  In a time when everyday items are 

increasing in price at astronomical rate, an excise tax on tires will only hurt those 

Oregonians that can afford it the least.  Not only will it make it more of a burden to 

replace tires on cars of rural Oregon residents that have no access to public 

transport, it will also certainly add to the rising cost of all goods that are transported 

via truck. 


